Parish Council Information

The Parish Council meets on the first
Tuesday of every other month (next
meeting November) at 7.30pm. All are
welcome to meetings. There are 10mins
at the beginning of each meeting to
speak with your views. Also you can
contact Debbie Scott, Clerk to Little Hale
Parish Council:

Phone - 07973 330765

Email - littlehalepc@gmail.com

http://parishes.lincolnshire.gov.uk/
littlehale

Your councillors are Paul Ireland, Dave
Cox, Paul Pocklington, Nicki Rooke and Jo
Needham(chairwoman).

Your district Councillors are ClIr Stewart
Ogden 01529 460084 and Clir Sally
Tarry 01529 461797. They are happy
to be contacted if you think they can help
you with any council matters.
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Little Hale Parish Council
Newsletter

I am pleased to present to you the latest
Parish Newsletter. There are several
important issues for your information.

FIRST AID COURSE

We have arranged to hold a first aid
course as promised at the Defib meeting
earlier this year. It will be held in the
newly extended Chapel in Little Hale on
Saturday 21°* November from
2-5pm by kind permission of Rev
Amery. Tea and cake will be served
during the afternoon to keep all first
aiders nourished! It is open to everyone
in the village. More information will-be
circulated nearer the date.



Speed Indication Device

The SID will be coming back to the village to
help try to slow some of the speeding
motorists passing through the village. It
won't solve the problem but hopefully it may
help.

Local Plan

As you read this North Kesteven District
Council are still running briefings and public
engagements in connection with the Local
Plan. Please go to their website for more
information www.n-kesteven.gov.uk. It
is important to keep in touch with the
changes in this area as it will affect all of us.

Dog Fouling

We as a village are not suffering too much
with dog fouling. Most people are most
considerate and dispose of their dog
droppings properly. However, we still have
one or two offenders who don't. If you spot
anyone not picking up, you can report them
directly to NKDC by calling 01529 414155,
with as much information as possible.

The Royal British Legion

The Heckington and district branch of The
Royal British Legion are asking if anyone
would like to volunteer or become a
member. The branch chairman is Mike
Warrington on 01529 460607. You don't
have to have served in the Armed Forces to
become a member it is open to everyone.



